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City of Taylor Mill
CAUCUS MEETING
Wednesday, August 24, 2022

CALL TO ORDER & WELCOME:

Commissioner Kreimborg called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. Those present were
Commissioner Caroline Braden, Commissioner Mark Kreimborg, Commissioner Rose Merritt,
City Administrative Officer Brian Haney, and City Attorney Jack Gatlin.

DISCUSSION:

CAO Haney led the discussion on the 2022 tax rate calculations as provided by the NKADD.
Commission requested an ordinance for the compensating rate be prepared for first reading at the
September 14" meeting. A special meeting with be called to provide for second reading and
passage before September 30 so the tax bills can be prepared and mailed the first week of October.

CAO Haney discussed the upcoming KLC Conference being held in Owensboro.
Commission discussed the upcoming public hearing for the firehouse project. Ed Kuehne of 5303
Old Taylor Mill Road addressed the topic of the firchouse project with the commission. The public
hearing is scheduled for September 7" at Park Place Community Center at 6 p.m.

Commissioners Braden and Merritt provided an update to the amphitheater workgroup meetings.

ADJOURNMENT:

There being no further business to discuss, Commissioner Kreimborg called for a motion
to adjourn. Commissioner Braden so moved, with a second from Commissioner Merritt to adjourn
the meeting. The motion passed with the unanimous approval of the Commission, the time being
10:26 a.m.

MOTION CARRIED

The next commission meeting will be Wednesday, September 14, 2022, at 7:00 p.m.
APPROVED:

Daniel L. Bell, Mayor
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